
 

 

 

 

 

2025: 

With rockets to the planets 
A balloon campaign for a peaceful Earth 

80 years after the end of World War II, armed conflicts worldwide are 

once again on the agenda. 

 
 

The ambivalence of rockets, namely as both weapons of war and a means 
for peaceful space exploration, has never been as obvious as it is today. 

That is why 365 small balloons – one for each day of the year – will be 
released from the market square in Neubrandenburg on 11 October 2025, at 
12:00 noon.  

Each balloon will have a small card attached to it with the above logos and 
the slogan “With rockets to the planets – for a peaceful Earth.” They are a 
symbol of a peaceful future. 

The balloons will fly for 8-10 hours and could reach various European 
countries.  

People who find a balloon are invited to report their find to:  
peace-message@t-online.de.  
The find will be documented on our website www.space3000.net. 
 
If you want to be part of our international peace campaign, please send us 
your name, country, and place of residence by email to: 
 peace-message@t-online.de by 4 October 2025.  
 
You can also send us a photo of yourself with our logo. You can download 
the logo here. 
We will publish all submissions on our website www.space3000.net. 
By submitting your information, you agree to publishing your personal details 
provided to us on our website. 
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